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June 20, 2011

Re:  AHJ Engineers, PC
Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with pleasure and confidence that | write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Keith
Jones, PE/SE, Dave Haugland, PE/SECB/LEED AP, and AHJ Engineers, PC for any and all
structural engineering services you may be considering.

Erstad Architects has been providing architectural design services to a wide range of both
public and private clients since 1998, and we have relied on AHJ's expertise on a majority of our
projects during that time. Keith and his team have provided structural engineering analysis,
design, construction documentation and construction administration services on both large and
small projects for us. We have always found them to be highly competent and consistent in the
high level of service they provide.

Keith and his team of professionals have proven themselves time after time for their willingness
to help solve problems and to provide reasonable, cost effective and functional design solutions
to complex engineering challenges. Their technical expertise is unsurpassed in our region, and
their familiarity with a wide variety of structural systems and construction techniques, both old
and new, have proven them to be an invaluable member or our team. AHJ Engineers, PC
strives to be upfront when faced with challenges, and is always willing to go the extra mile to get
the job done right. Their integrity and honesty is much appreciated in a challenging industry,
and the trust we have in them is well earned.

We sincerely believe that you will be well served by Keith, Dave, and the fine people at AHJ
Engineers, PC. We look forward to many years of continued collaboration with AHJ Engineers
primarily due to their consistently excellent service and personnel.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
erstad ARCHITECTS

DRy

David Ruby, AIA




